
 

  
  

November 11, 2015 
 
Dear Board of Directors, 
  
It is with very mixed feelings that I announce my resignation as the President & 
CEO of the San Gabriel Valley Economic Partnership.  I have enjoyed the privilege 
of working for the Partnership. I am proud of the strength of our board, members 
and staff and of the successes we have had over the past six plus years. 
  
Chair Reyno and the Executive Committee will deciding on the process for 
selecting a candidate to recommend to the Board as the next Partnership 
President. If you are interested in participating in this process or have candidates 
in mind, I know they would like to hear from you. 
  
My final day in the office is December 11, 2015. I hope I have a chance to see 
each of you before that date so I can personally thank you for your support 
throughout my tenure and for your commitment to the Partnership. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
Cynthia J. Kurtz 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
 
 
 
  



  
 
 
 
  
  

  
  
 
 

  
 
 
 
  
  
 
 
 
  
  
 
 
 
  
  
  
  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
 
 
 
  
  
 
 
 
  
  

  
  
 
 

  
 
 
 



  
  
 
 
 
  
  
 
 
 
  
  
  
  
 
 

  
 

  
 
  

 


